
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we move further into autumn, it’s amazing to see how much the 

children have already achieved in just a few weeks! The school is 

buzzing with activity, from creative classroom projects to outdoor 

adventures enjoying the crisp autumn air. It’s been a wonderful start to 

the year! 

October brought plenty of excitement, with ‘Experience Harvest’, 

maths competition, trips out and visits for Y6 to high school, to 

mention a few.   

We can’t wait to share more of the children’s learning journeys with 

you and celebrate their hard work and achievements at parent-teacher 

meetings after the half term break.   

 

School lunch orders 

A last reminder… After half term the children will no longer be able to 

order their school lunch in class.  Ordering at home will mean that your 

child is guaranteed to get food you know they like.  The new Evolve 

system has also taken up a lot of time in the mornings, so this will be a 

benefit in giving some learning time back in school.  If you are still not 

on the system please get in touch with the office as soon as you can.  

(Email address below) 

The school menu has changed and we have some delicious meals on 

offer.  If you want to order ad hoc, please ask for your password to 

get on. 

Birthdays 

Thank you to Jackson from Year 5, Sofia from Year 5 and Mia from 

Year 1 for gifting a book to school in celebration of their birthdays.  

The other children are already looking forward to reading them now 

and this will be a gift that continues for years to come. 

 

Wellies 

Please send in wellies after half term to stay in school, so the children 

can continue to enjoy playing on the field.  If you have any outgrown 

wellies at home, we will be happy to try and find them a new pair of 

little feet.  Please send them in.  

Parent/teacher meetings 

As our first parent teacher meeting on the year will be held on Weds 

30th October.  Appointments will be released on Weds 23rd October at 

6pm.  You just need to log on to ‘Spider to choose your slot. 
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Some dates for your diary 

Here are some dates for your diary.  More details/dates will follow. 

Date What’s happening Who’s involved 

Fri 18th Oct Your Identity workshop Wigan Life 

Centre 

Year 2 

Fri 18th Oct Anti bullying workshop  Year 4 

Mon 21st Oct  Half Term Break - 1 week Whole school 

Mon 28th Oct  Back to school Whole school 

Weds 30th Oct Parent/teacher meetings Whole school 

Mon 4th Nov Dr Bike in to service bikes Whole School 

Mon 11th – 

Weds 13th Nov 

Bikeability Year 6 

Thurs 14th Nov Open day for reception 2025 Rec 2025 

parents 

Fri 22nd Nov INSET (school closed) Whole school 

Mon 25th Nov Wigan Museum of Life Year 5 

Thur 28th Nov  MHST workshop for parents (1:30pm) All parents 

Weds 11th Dec KS1 Christmas Play 6pm Rec, Y1, Y2 

Thurs 12th Dec KS1 Christmas Play 9:15 Rec, Y1, Y2 

Fri 13th Dec Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas 

Lunch 

Whole School 

Mon 16th Dec Panto-St Helen's Theatre Year 2 

Mon 16th Dec Carol Service KS2 6pm Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Tues 17th Dec Carol Service KS2 9:15am Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Tues 17th Dec Christmas Party (Party clothes) Years 5 & 6 

Tues 17th Dec Tea with Santa (Party clothes) Rec, Y1, Y2 

Tues 17th Dec School Disco Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Weds 18th Dec Christmas Party (Party clothes) Years 3 & 4 

Thurs 19th Dec Christmas Party (Party clothes) Rec, Y1, Y2 

Fri 20th Dec Pinocchio performance in school Whole school 

Mon 23rd Dec Christmas holidays Whole school 

Mon 6th Jan INSET (school closed)  Whole school 

Tues 7th Jan Back to School Whole School 

Thurs 9th Jan  School photographer in Whole School 
 

Hope you all manage to have a rest over half term. 

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. We look forward to a 

busy and rewarding month ahead!  
 

Mrs Julie Alcock 
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